
From:                                         Estates
Sent:                                           21 June 2024 10:10
To:                                               Town Planning; Estates
Subject:                                     RE: 2024/1396 at Surbiton Hockey Club Sugden Road Thames Ditton Surrey KT7

0AE
 
Follow Up Flag:                      Follow up
Flag Status:                              Flagged
 
Dear Planning,
 
Many thanks for the e-mail, landlords consent may well be required for the proposed alterations under the
terms of the lease and therefore this would need to be considered before the works commence.
 
Kind regards
 
Chris
 

Chris Francis | Estates Surveyor
Asset Management and Property Services
 
cfrancis@elmbridge.gov.uk | 01372 474007
Elmbridge Borough Council, Civic Centre, High Street, Esher, Surrey, KT10 9SD
 

 
 
 
 

From: Town Planning <tplan@elmbridge.gov.uk>
Sent: Thursday, June 13, 2024 1:22 PM
To: Estates <estates@elmbridge.gov.uk>
Subject: 2024/1396 at Surbiton Hockey Club Sugden Road Thames Ditton Surrey KT7 0AE
Importance: High
 

2024/1396 -CONSULTATION - Surbiton Hockey Club Sugden Road Thames Ditton Surrey KT7 0AE

You have received this email from Elmbridge Borough Council in relation to a planning matter.

The attached document contains important information; please retain it for your records. If you would like to respond, please
reply to the email address in the attached document. In any correspondence, please quote the application reference. If you have
received this email in error, please forward it to tplan@elmbridge.gov.uk. If you cannot open the attachment, you can download
free Adobe Reader software.

Business Support Team
Planning and Environmental Health
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